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New Students & Families. um group of children for this session will be 20 children. 

NEW 
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Dates to Remember 

July  

Tue 30th  Buildings & Grounds Sub-committee Meeting 3.45 
August  

Thur 1st Maths Competition 

Fri 2nd Parents & Friends Meeting 2pm 

Thur 8th Athletics carnival 

Sat 10th Working Bee 

Mon 12th Finance Sub-committee Meeting 3.45 

Thur 15th Education & Welfare Sub-committee Meeting 3.45 

Fri 16th Grade 2 Sleepover 6.30pm 

Wed 21st School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

Thur 22nd Book Week – Dress-Up Day 

Thur 22nd  JSC Disco 

Tue 27th Student Free Day 

Fri 30th Father’s Day Stall 

  
Dear Families, 
 
The second week of term 3 is nearly over already.  We have heard a few reports back 
from Mrs Duncan and it appears she is having a lovely holiday.  Term 3 is often a great 
term for learning, with many children making connections between previous and new 
knowledge.  We look forward to seeing children continue to achieve goals and complete 
lots of quality learning.  Families play a vital role in this learning process.  Ensuring your 
children are attending school each day, reading with or encouraging older children to read 
each night, ensuring they have had enough sleep and healthy food options are ways to 
assist this learning each day. 
 
Fitness is running from 8.50am to 9am on Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday.  This term 
fitness is conducted in houses with our student leadership team (GRYB team) running the 
events.  We encourage all students to participate in fitness on these days.   
The Book Club Fair is running at the moment.  The stall opened for sales today.  I would 
like to thank Belinda for organising the event, and staff for supporting the process.  This 
is a great opportunity for our school to obtain new books as the school receives a 
percentage from each sale. 
 
Last Wednesday we had a whole school Nexus Arts performance about Bullying.  I 
received lots of great feedback about this performance from both staff and parents.  It was 
wonderful to hear families using this as a platform to discuss what bullying is and what 
students can do about it. 
 
Regards 
Jane Langley 

 
 

 

  JSC - Juice Boxes are available daily at lunchtime $1.0 0   
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Athletics Day – Whole School 
Our annual Athletics Day will be held on Thursday 
August 8th at Howitt Park. Leah Simpson would 
appreciate some parent helpers. Please contact the 
office if you can help 
 
National Tree Day  
Tree Planting and Identifying Frogs with Landcare 
Today students from Rooms 1, 2 & 6 had a fabulous 
day exploring Ah Yee Creek. As part of National Tree 
Day, each child planted a tree along the creek to help 
restore its natural habitat. Upstream the students 
conducted a frog study for the Australian Museum 
using the FrogID app on their iPads. The students 
were able to record many frog calls and identify the 
types of frogs and then send the data to the Australian 
Museum. 
Thank you to the Eagle Point Landcare group for 
inviting our students to participate in this very 
worthwhile activity. The remainder of the students will 
participate in the activities tomorrow.  
 
National Tree Day Tomorrow 
Students from Room 3, 4, 5 & 7 will participate in a 
tree planting activity tomorrow with the Eagle Point 
Landcare group. This event has been registered with 
the National Tree Day Program and will allow the 
students to plant trees along Ah Yee Creek. The 
students will walk along Eagle Point Road and 
Cardinal Drive to access the site.  
The local excursion will also allow students to study 
frogs at the site. They will use the FrogID app from 
the Australian Museum to help identify frog calls.  
Parents and guardians are welcome to join the 
classes at the following times:- 
 
Friday 9.00-11.00 
Rooms 5 & 7 
 
Friday 11.30-1.30 
Rooms 3 & 4 
 
All students will need to wear uniform suited to the 
weather, including a waterproof coat if there is a 
possibility of rain. Please direct enquiries to Sue 
Gilbert or your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
Coastcare Grant for our Weed Warriors 
Lunchtime Program 
Last week we announced our lunchtime Weed 
Warriors’ Program to be run in Term 3. We’re very 
pleased to announce that we have successfully 
gained a Coastcare grant to fund the program. The 
grant, to be spent over the next two years, will be used 
to breed the bridal creeper leafhoppers. Our weed 
warriors will release the leafhoppers later in the term. 
Local environmentalist, Tom Crook, from Gippsland 
Plains Conservation Management Network will work 
with the students, along with Mrs Gilbert and Mrs 
Duncan.  
Due to Tom not being able to begin the program 
until Friday 2 August, the expression of interest 
return date has been extended until TOMORROW.  
Students in Rooms 5, 6 & 7 are encouraged to 
participate. 
  
 

Facebook 
Don’t forget the school has a closed Facebook page 
for parents. The link is 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/EAGLEPOIN
TPRIMARY/   and request to join; this page is for 
parents and carers only.  

Parent Opinion Survey 
Last week an e-mail was distributed to all families with 
a link to complete a Parent Opinion Survey.  The 
survey is created by the Department and is a strategy 
that is used by all government schools.  The survey 
provides our school with important feedback around 
parents’ perceptions of school climate, student 
behaviours and student engagement.  We use this 
information to help guide future planning and 
directions and to ensure we are creating a school that 
is caring, fun, learning and safe. Therefore, we would 
appreciate your time and effort in completing the 
survey. All responses to the survey are anonymous. 
 
Library books 
We are fortunate enough to have recently purchased 
more books to enhance our literacy program.  Luckily, 
Bec helps us catalogue all our books and we thank 
her for assisting us with this process. These books 
need to be covered, and we have had some wonderful 
helpers doing this throughout Term 2.  This does not 
have to be completed at school.  You, or someone 
you know may be happy to contact a few at night, or 
in a time that suits them.  If you are available to help 
with this process, please let the office know.   
 
School Drop off times 
Just a friendly reminder that we would like children to 
be dropped off at school no earlier than 8.30am.   
Yard duty supervision begins at 8.45am.  If you need 
any help with this, contact the school so 
arrangements can be made.  
 

 



  

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


